CUMBERLAND

COUNCIL
26 November 2020 Our Reference  Rec & Sports Liaison
Contact Emma Higgins
Telephone 02 8757 9621

Mr Izzet Anmak

Assistant Project Manager
Australian Turkish Maarif Foundation
2 Percy Street

Auburn NSW 2144

Dear Mr |zzet Anmak

MARIE DUNN NETBALL COURTS, WYATT PARK SPORTING COMPLEX HIRE

The Marie Dunn Netball Courts are situated within Wyatt Park Sporting Complex, which is
managed by Cumberland City Council. The courts, four of which are required by the school,
are currently available through seasonal and casual hire. Council staff have been liaising
with the School and understand their need to provide play space for their students.

Council is currently only taking applications for hire up until June 2021 as we work on
implementing a new booking system.

Local Government Area schools are given priority for bookings within Cumberland when
applying for use of sporting facilities. International Maarif Schools of Australia is within the
Cumberland City Council boundary, therefore, will receive priority over other schools
outside the region when applying for term three and four early next year.

Should you require further information, please contact Council’s Sports Club Liaison Officer,
Ms Emma Higgins on 02 8757 9621 or emma.higgins@cumberland.nsw.gov.au

Yours faithfully
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